
TOWN OF CANANDAIGUA 

PARKS AND RECREATION/TRAILS 

OCTOBER 25, 2017 

CANANDAIGUA TOWN HALL 

 

Members Present:  Ali Schenk, Chairperson, Mark MacNeil, Karen Parkhurst, Dennis Brewer, Eric 

Cooper, Adeline Rudolph, Dave Sauter, David Korpiel, (?) representative from MLB 

 

- Minutes of 9/27/17 were reviewed and approved. 

- Lengthy discussion about the Parks and Recreation Master Plan.  Changes were discussed about 

the following sections: 

-  - Blue Heron Park 

-  - Outhouse Park 

-  - Arrangement of photos in the plan 

-  - Change the wording of T3 – trail from Pierce Park to County Rd. 16 

-  - Estimates of cost – add that the costs are estimates only and would need to be 

approved by the Town Board. 

-  - Spelling of a committee member’s name corrected 

- A motion was made and seconded to approve the plan with the corrections. 

- The upcoming Halloween Party was discussed. 

- The senior bus trip to Lake George was a success and a third trip may be added to next year’s 

schedule. 

- Discussion of work being done at Miller Park.  Approval of a bid for the gazebo for $4000.  Trees 

around the house on the corner will be done by Mayflower.  There is an RFP for the other trees 

(85-100). 

- Discussion about the area on Bliss Road and adding items that will attract birds. 

- Repair of roof on Onanda Park bathrooms was discussed. 

- David Korpiel’s term has expired.  He was reappointed for another term. 

- A new chairperson was elected – Mark MacNeil. 

- The meeting schedule was set for next year. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Karen Parkhurst 


